Market report for Tuesday November 19"

Slaughter cows were steady to $3.00 lower, with the exception to feeding cows which sold steady. The
Heiferette trade was $5.00 lower with the majority of buyers having had filled their orders over the past
3 months. Light test on bulls. The tightening cattle numbers showed with cattle buyers in the seats
readily buying yesterday. They were aggressive from the beginning to start filling loads. Our market
compared to two weeks ago was noticeably higher. This is not to look past the fact that The Board of
Live and Feeder Cattle has been climbing especially in the last 3 trading days.

Butcher & Feeding Cows, Bulls, & Heiferettes:
Receipts: 1,951 head.

Boner Slaughter Cows 106.00 to 128.00
Breaker Slaughter Cows 109.00 to 128.00
Cutter Slaughter Cows 107.00 to 127.50

Low Grade Slaughter Cows 95.00 to 106.00
Thin & Blemished Slaughter Cows 71.00 to 97.00
Feeding Cows 115.00 to 123.00

Heiferette Types 124.00 to 149.00

2021 & 2022 Heiferettes: 142.50 to 200.00
Feeding Heiferettes: 160.00 to 210.00

No 1 Slaughter Bulls 137.50 to 160.00

No 2 Slaughter Bulls 115.50 to 137.00

Good to Choice Steers:

300 to 350: 400.00 to 420.00

350 to 400: 370.00to 390.00 (LT)

400 to 450: 350.00 to 410.00

450 to 500: 325.00 to 370.00

500 to 550: 310.00 to 354.00

550 to 600: 303.00 to 317.50



600 to 650:

650 to 700:

259.00 to 300.00

255.00 to 279.75

Good to Choice Heifers:

300 to 350:

350 to 400:

400 to 450:

450 to 500:

500 to 550:

550 to 600:

600 to 650:

320.00 to 342.50
319.00 to 331.00
310.00 to 333.00
280.00 to 316.00
286.50 to 307.00
262.00 to 270.00 (LT)

256.00 to 277.00



